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August 2020
Dear KAFCE Independent Member,

Greetings from your State President and the KAFCE Board.  We congratulate you on your accomplishments this past year and look forward to working with you again in 2021.  

This is the 2021 Tool Kit (aka August Mailing).  Included are the forms, instructions, and other vital information necessary for the upcoming year.  Please check and note all DUE DATES. 

2021 NAFCE/KAFCE Membership Form ~ Please, fill out completely, accurately, legibly and provide a signature.  Phone numbers and email addresses are necessary!  Suggestion: if you do not have an email, have a friend or relative’s email who is willing to provide technical support.   Senor membership fee applies to anyone that will be eighty (80) years by December 31, 2020.  Birthdate must be on the membership form. 
Information obtained about NAFCE:
· The 2020 NAFCE Conference was to be in Portland, Oregon, in July and was cancelled due to COVID-19.  The 2021 NAFCE Conference is scheduled for Cincinnati, Ohio.  
· This year FCE week is set for October 11-17, 2020.  The FCE Week Proclamation is included if you chose to have a Proclamation signing in your city or county.
· National FCE Essay and Artwork contest 2021 Character Counts! -“RESPONSIBILITY”.  If you are interested in reaching out to fourth graders, please let me know and I will send you a copy of the contest criteria. Or contact local Extension Agent.
I am sorry to have to tell you the State Conference in Liberal, Kansas, October 5-7, 2020, has been cancelled due to COVID-19.  I was really looking forward to it.  Will plan to see each of you in Topeka in 2021.   Your work and dedication to FCE has not gone unnoticed.    

 
Sincerely yours,
Nancy Kernick

628 South Santa Fe

Chanute, Kansas 66720

(620) 431-1353

nck43@cableone.net
